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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
What a busy week of wonderful learning we have had - the children continue to impress me with their 
'Burford Best' attitude.      I have a couple of dates for you all to add to your diaries - Thursday 
12th October at 2.45pm I will be hosting a 'Meet Mrs Veeder' session in the school hall. Please do pop 
along to hear all about the school priorities for this year and to ask any questions.  
 
I am also excited to invite you all to join us on Friday 13th October in Burford church at 9.30am to 
celebrate Harvest. The children have been practicing a few songs which they are looking forward to 
sharing with you. We are asking children to bring a donation of food towards the local foodbank on that 
morning.  
 
My door is always open and if you would like to book a meeting, please phone the school office. Please 
also remember we are closed on Monday for an Inset Day so look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 
 
Happy Friday!  
Rachel Veeder  
Interim Executive Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                               Mrs Veeder – Interim Executive Headteacher  
 
 

Footy Kids – Lunchtime Club 
All the children enjoyed a trial session last week with 
Footy Kids – Inflatable Football pitch in our school 
paddock.     Their lunchtime club started yesterday but 
they do have spaces still available.   Would your child 
like to join in?    
   
To register your child, please visit 
www.enrolmy.com/footy-kids 5 Week Programme  
 

   

 

 
 
We all were the ‘Burford Best’ last Friday 
wearing our jeans and raising a fantastic £122 
for Jeans for Genes. 
 
Thank you for your support with this. 

   

ZIG ZAGS 
Please note it is illegal for anyone to park on zig zag 
lines outside the school (Highway code).   Also please 
ensure that you do not park in the allocated 
coach/bus bays.  We are working with the Town 
Council regarding the coach park but this is a 
continuing saga and one which is not going to be 
easily resolved.    It makes it a difficult argument for 
us to move coaches off the zig zags, if cars are 
blocking their parking spaces and they have nowhere 
to go!   Thank you for your co-operation. 

 SICKNESS IN SCHOOL 
PLEASE NOTE that if your child has 
unfortunately had sickness and/or diarrhoea 
the recommended period by the Health 
Protection Agency & the School Nurse, is for 
children to be kept away from school is 48 
hours from the last episode of diarrhoea 
and/or vomiting.    
Thank you for your support with this. 
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WELLINGTON BOOTS  
 

 
PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS A PAIR OF WELLINGTON BOOTS IN SCHOOL AT ALL TIMES.   THANK YOU.                                                                                                 

 

OPEN DAY 
  

 NURSERY & RECEPTION INTAKE FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2023 

9.00AM—10.30AM  
& 1.30PM—3.00PM 

 
Poster attached – please spread the word. 

  

 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Joshua Ncube 

Windrush Class –  Oakley Summers 
Tolsey Class –  Max Summers  

Wysdom Class – James Challinor     
Priory Class – Thomas Norgrove 

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Kobe Fletcher-Murray 

Windrush Class –  Jack Arstall 
Tolsey Class –   Alfie Silvester  
Wysdom Class – Toby Hayes 

Priory Class – Warren Thomas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 

 
Lunches - Bookings have to be done by the Wednesday 
ready for the following week please so that Mrs Edwards 
can place her orders for delivery on Fridays.   Please 
remind your child of their menu choice every day as 
this will fasten up the serving.   
 
Breakfast & Afterschool Clubs  
Scopay allows bookings made even on the day but I only 
print out the registers first thing on Monday morning.    
If you make a booking for the current week after this, 
please email me to let me know so that I can manually 
add your child(ren) to the registers. 
Many thanks.   Mrs Hunt, School Office 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates & Future Dates 
25th September 26th September  27th September 28th September 29th September  

Year Reception to 
Year 6  

Flu Vaccinations in 
school 

Vision Screening for 
Reception children 

 
 
 

Footy Kids Lunchtime 
club starts 

Priory Class swimming 

2nd October 3rd October 4th October 5th October 6th October 

INSET DAY – 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

Priory Class swimming 

9th October 10th October 11th October 12th October 13th October 

  
 
 
 

2.45 p.m. Meet Mrs 
Veeder, Interim 
Executive Head 

Teacher 

9.30 a.m. Harvest 
Festival in Burford 

Church – all welcome  
Priory Class swimming 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER - Individual and Siblings (including non-school siblings) – Monday 13th 
November – 8.30 a.m. 

 
PANTO – Cinderella – Whole School   Wednesday 29th November – details to follow nearer the time. 
 

NAMED PE KITS & UNIFORM & WATER 
BOTTLES 

 
Children in all classes are expected to have 
their PE kits in school all week.    PE kits 
should be taken home over the weekend for 
washing, but please make sure it’s back in 
school on Monday morning.    No football kits 
may be worn for PE lessons.    
 
May we remind parents that all children are 
expected to wear school uniform with 
suitable school shoes (no trainers or open-
toed sandals) and long hair must be tied back 
for health and safety reasons.  Children are 
not permitted to wear nail varnish or make-
up.   
 
A named water bottle should be in school 
every day. 
 
Children will also need to bring their coats to 
school in the winter and sunhats in the 
summer as, wherever possible, we like the 
children to play outside at morning break and 
lunchtimes. 

 

‘Year 6 Secondary School applications’ 
 
Please apply on-line now for a place in 
Secondary School for your child.    Deadline is 
31st October 2023 

Read Write Inc Books 
 
If you have any RWI books at home, please bring 
them back into school so we can continue with 
our lessons.    Thank you. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.scopay.com/&psig=AOvVaw3pekLHsjDySn49TXbJ6ww1&ust=1594984903305000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjR9fnT0eoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

Class News  

 
Each fortnight we will share news from different classes- this week it’s from the whole school.   Each class 
participated in a session with Footy Kids and all the children had a fabulous time. 
 
We also had two authors visit us as part of the Burford Literacy Festival.   Some children purchased books on 
the day but the books are also readily available on sale from the Madhatter’s Book shop. 
 

          
 

   
 

    



       
 

   
 

 
 

 



 
 

     

 

 
 
 

 

 


